
This national event on April 4-6, 2025 will bring together education leaders from across the
country, offering a unique opportunity for the Central Consolidated School District board
members to learn about best governance practices, gain insights into child development, and
explore cutting-edge programs and technology to enrich student learning. The conference
aims to provide an empowering experience of national school board leadership learning and
networking with like-minded professionals.

During the conference, board members will have the opportunity to participate in a variety of
activities, including general sessions, concurrent sessions, and exploring the exhibit hall.
These sessions will cover a wide range of topics relevant to school board governance and
student success. The conference will also feature keynote speakers such as Melissa Stockwell,
Ravi Hutheesing, and The Bacon Brothers, who will share their insights on resilience, the future
of education, and the importance of arts in education, respectively.

About the National School Boards Association (NSBA): The National School Boards
Association (NSBA) is a non-profit organization that represents state associations of school
boards and their more than 90,000 local school board members.
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